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Monday 16th June 2025 
 

Hereford City Trail and Mappa Mundi Visit on 24th June 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I would like to inform you about a planned educational visit on Monday, 24th June, to 
Hereford City Centre and Hereford Cathedral as part of our Opening Minds Week. 
 
During the trip, the Year 5 and 6 children will take part in a city trail using maps and grid 
references to explore key locations around Hereford. We will also visit Hereford Cathedral to 
view the Mappa Mundi, a medieval map that supports our current learning. 
 
We will be travelling by coach, leaving school mid-morning, and returning before the end of 
the school day. 
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch and a refillable water bottle in a rucksack. If 
children have a school dinner booked for this day, their lunch will be provided by MiQuill. 
Please also ensure that children wear sun cream and bring a sun hat – it’s looking like the 
weather will be very warm. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on 
cdonald@kingstoneacademy.co.uk 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Cherry Donald 
 
Year 5 Class Teacher 
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